
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! 

Easter Holiday 

Friday 5th April 2019 

Tuesday 16th April                                                              
Parents find out their allocated Primary school 
place 

Tuesday 23rd April                                                        
Start summer term - 8.45am gates open    

Wednesday 24th April                                                                     
Y3 and Y5 History Man Workshops 

Thursday the 25th April                                            
Non uniform day—bring chocolate!  

Tuesday 30th April                                                                           
Y4 and Y2 trip to Brockholes 

Wednesday 1st May                                                                        
PTFA Family Bingo Evening 6.00pm                                         
tickets available from the school office    

Thursday 2nd May                                                                               
Y1 trip to Hesketh Farm   

Monday 6th May                                                                           
Bank Holiday      

Wb13th May KS2 SATs week 

Wb20th May KS1 SATs week 

Friday 24th May - Finish school for half 
term 

Tuesday 4th June - Start school gates open 8.45am 

Headteacher’s Note:     

We have had a ‘hopping’ good week here at school! 

The children really enjoyed jumping, walking, running, 
and hopping around the school field for charity. Thank 
you for returning your sponsorship forms in support of 
the event. We will let you know how much we raised for 
Pendleside Hospice after the Easter break.         

Lots of children and parents have had a busy week  
making some fantastic creations for the Easter                       
Competition. The judges found in an almost impossible 
task – well done to all who entered. 

Congratulations to Mrs Grimshaw and Year 5 - Your 
class assembly was excellent, we have some very                    
talented children in school.  Thank you to all the parents 
and family members who were able to attend. We hope 
that you enjoyed it as mush as we did.      

I wish you all a fabulous Easter break and look forward 
to seeing you all when we return to 
school.  Stay safe and have fun. 

Thank you , as always, for your continued 
support. Mrs Stinchon  

Over the last term we have consulted with all                                

stakeholders to create our own intent for the curriculum 

here at Trawden Forest Primary School. Thank you to 

everyone for their comments, ideas and opinions and we 

hope that you agree with our intent for your                

children: 

Curriculum Intent                                                                       

Our curriculum takes advantage of the school’s 

unique resources and location and is built upon our 

high expectations for every child: fostering                         

independence and resilience. With a focus on                

vocabulary, questioning and reasoning, we develop 

children’s knowledge and strengthen their ability 

to learn at a deeper level. Our children will then be 

able to use that knowledge to articulate their 

learning; demonstrating high quality thinking 

whilst making meaningful connections.  

2019 KS2 SATs Tests for 

all Year 6 children will take 

place during the mornings 

of  w.b 13th May. This is a very important week 

for our Year 6 children so if you have any             

questions or concerns please contact Mrs 

Clark or myself, thank you. 

Monday 13 May 2019 Spelling, Punctuation & 

Grammar - Paper 1 and Paper 2 

Tuesday 14 May 2019 English Reading 

Wednesday 15 May 2019  Maths Paper 1 

(Arithmetic) Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 16 May 2019  Maths Paper 3 

(Reasoning) 
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Inter-School 
Competitions 

Parents and         
carers are always 
welcome to 
come and                 
support us at our 
inter-school  

competitions. Mr Irvine will continue to enter us into 
as many of these as possible. Look out for                            
participation letters  for up-coming events;  
 
 Thursday 25th April - Years 4,5,6 Cross Country  
 Monday 29th April YR 5 & 6 Netball Competition 

 Wednesday 1st May YR 5 & 6 Girls Football                  
Tournament 

 Tuesday 14th May KS1 Athletics at Pendle Vale 
 

 

Monday  4.00 –5.00pm                                                                           

KS2 Cross Country  with Mr Irvine - at 

Trawden Recreation Ground, Children to 

be transported by  parents/carers.                                                                           

29th April, 13th May & 20th May  

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS1 Photography Club with Mr Irvine 

Starts 23rd April –21st May (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30 - 4.45pm 

KS2 Stagedoor Drama Classes 

Starts 30th April - 25th June (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Football                                                                               

Starts 1st May - 22nd May (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax & Mrs Nelson                                                              

Starts 24th April - 22nd May (last 

one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

Free Swim Pass  

We sent out a ‘Free Swim Pass’ to each child last 

week, for use in the Easter holidays. These have 

been sponsored by Trawden Parish Council. You 

may use them at  Barnoldswick, Colne and                              

Wavelengths in Nelson.  So please utilise them if 

possible. 

Duck Race  

Wycoller’s Annual Duck Race is 
being held on Easter  Sunday 
(21st April) at 2pm. 

This is a great family day out and 
the monies raised are going towards another local 
event - Trawden Show. 

1st Prize £100, 2nd Prize £50, 3rd Prize £25 

Ducks can be bought on the day—Good Luck! 

 

 

 

 

The entries for our Easter Competition were                              
absolutely amazing! Thank you for supporting the 
children, it was a joy to see how proud they were. 
The Head Judge found it very difficult to pick the      
winners who were; 

EYFS & Key Stage 1 - Millie, Elliot, Autumn, Anna,  
Jenna, Brody & Noah 

Key Stage 2 - Alex, Jessica, Ava, Evie, Eva,  Lucius,     
Porsche & Toni 

Congratulations and well done to everyone who took 
part. 


